You Are Invited to Attend
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Van Duzen River Watershed 

Community Workshop

 FOR

A NIGHT of INFORMATION, DISCUSSION, and VIDEO

ABOUT




WATER QUALITY, STREAMS, AND SALMON 

August 8th
6:30 – 9:00

Cuddeback Elementary School

Gymnasium
Presentations
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     For more information contact Sal Steinberg (FOVD) at 845-5828, stein@humboldt1.com
                         Steve Cannata (CDFG) at 725-1015, scannata@dfg.ca.gov
               Visit our Websites: fovd.org and coastalwatersheds.ca.gov
Department of 


Fish and Game





(	Progress of CDFG’s Van Duzen River Basin Assessment Report.


(	Evaluation of Salmon and Steelhead Stream Conditions. 


(	Participate in the Assessment Process.


(	Share your Knowledge of Van Duzen Fish, Streams, and Watershed Issues of Concern.








Van Duzen 


Watershed Project





(	An Overview of the VDWP’s Watershed Monitoring and Planning Grant Project.  


(	Results from the 1st year of Stream Turbidity Studies Will be Shown.  


(	Learn How Local Residents Are Helping to Collect Water Quality Information.











